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Are you currently going through a restructure in 
your workplace, or want to understand the 
process better, know your rights and what you can 
do?  

Well, this is the training day is for you:  

When:          Tuesday 7 November 2017 

What time:  10am-4pm 

Where:         FACS building Moore St, Liverpool 

Training Room location to be advised closer to 
date. 

The training day will focus on “Dealing with 
Restructures“.   

To find out more about the training day and 
register please click on the link below:  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FACSrestru
ctures    

PSA union training is open to all PSA members, 
not just workplace delegates.  

Non-members wishing to attend training will need 
to submit a membership application form first. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We offer a variety of courses and PSA members 
have access to 12 days’ paid leave each two year 
period to attend PSA training courses. For more 
information go to http://psa.asn.au/training/  

So if you can’t make the training on 7 November 
at Liverpool check out other training days held at 
PSA House in the city. 

PSA members who attend training are entitled to 
“special leave” under your award conditions of 
employment.   

You will still need to apply for special leave 
through your normal leave approving process, so 
best to apply for leave ASAP so it can be 
approved well in advance.  

For more information about getting more involved 
in your union, please contact PSA union 
Organiser Vivette Horrex on 1300 772 679 or 
0408 410 747.  
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